

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Tuesday, 05 October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **RE: Noisemakers**

Next week in Science we will be making noisemakers! Therefore, please could you ensure your child brings in a plastic bottle that they will be able to use for this activity.

We would appreciate it if all plastic bottles could be brought in by Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> October 2021.

Thank you!

Many thanks,

Year 1 Teachers





